
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

LOCUST VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED REVENUES AND EXPENDITURES FOR 2025 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Town Law §215-9(a), a public hearing on 
the District’s proposed budget for the 2025 fiscal year, will be held at District Headquarters, 226 
Buckram Road, Locust Valley, New York on Thursday, September 5, 2024 at 5:30 P.M. A copy of 
the proposed budget will be made available to the public for inspection at District Headquarters, 
Monday through Friday from 9 A.M. - 4 P.M.  
 
Board of Commissioners 
Locust Valley Water District 
 
Patricia Peterson, Chair 
Charles A Savinetti, Treasurer 
Peter Brown, Secretary 
 
Dated:  August 19, 2024 
 Locust Valley, New York 


